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September 15, 201

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

Re: Docket No. DE 10-160, Investigation into Effect of Customer Migration on
Energy Service Rates

Dear Ms. Howland:

I enclose for filing with the Commission an original and six copies of NEPGA’s
Testimony of Sandi Hennequin in the above-referenced docket.

Copies of this testimony will be provided to Public Service ofNew Hampshire, the
Office of Consumer Advocate and the other parties included on the Service List for this
proceeding.

Sincerely,

I /L~9/DL4~~/
A ngeh~ . O’Connor
President
New England Power Generators Association, Inc.

cc:
Public Service of New Hampshire
Office of Consumer Advocate
Service List


